
 
 

Jersey Central Power & Light 
Residential HVAC Rebates program 

FAQ’s 
 

Q: When is JCP&L’s HVAC Rebate program launching? 

A: Rebates for qualifying energy efficient electric HVAC equipment will be available beginning July 1, 

2021 for equipment purchased and installed on July 1, 2021 or later.   Customers that purchase 

HVAC equipment prior to July 1, 2021 should apply to New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program by visiting 

www.njcleanergy.com. 

Q: What rebates will be available through the HVAC Rebate program? 

A:  Rebates will be available to JCP&L residential customers who purchase qualifying energy efficient 

air conditioners and heat pumps.  

Rebates will be at the same amount currently offered by New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program. 

Q: How do I apply for a HVAC Rebate through JCP&L?  

A: Customers and/or licensed contractors may complete and submit a rebate application that will be 

available at www.energysaveNJ.com for purchases of qualifying electric energy efficient air 

conditioners and heat pumps. 

Q: Can I use any contractor to install my HVAC equipment and still get a rebate? 

A:  Yes. If you are installing high-efficient HVAC equipment, you can use your own preferred, 
licensed contractor to do the work since rebate eligibility is tied to the energy efficiency of the 
installed equipment - not the contractor. If you select a whole-house approach to energy-efficiency 
to take advantage of the incentives offered through Home Performance with ENERGY STAR (HPwES), 
you need to select a Participating HPwES Contractor. 

If you would like to use financing offered by JCP&L or your gas utility, you need to select a 
Participating HVAC Contractor.    A list of Participating Contractors will be made available at 
energysaveNJ.com. 



Q:  How do I become a Participating HVAC Contractor? 

A:  A Participating HVAC Contractor Agreement and/or Application will be necessary to offer 

financing to customers.    These documents will be made available on www.EnergySaveNJ.com. 

If you would like to receive this information, as it becomes available, please send an e-mail to 

EnergySaveNJ@firstenergycorp.com that includes your contact information, including e-mail 

address.   Please use the subject line:   Participating HVAC Contractor 

 

 

 


